
CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 (Prop 65) 

To comply with the California Safe Drinking Water and Toxics Enforcement Act of 1986, commonly known as 
Proposition 65 (or Prop 65), HandyTube Corporation actively collects substance data for materials used in our 
products, to evaluate exposure risks that may trigger Prop 65 warning requirements. 

For the purposes of clarification, California Office of Environmental Health Hazards assessment (OEHHA) notes 
that nickel alloys are distinct from nickel compounds and are not included in the Proposition 65 listing of nickel 

compounds. A nickel alloy is a mixture of nickel with one or more other elements, typically produced by mixing 

molten nickel with other substances. The atoms in an alloy are not covalently or ionically bonded in fixed ratios 

like nickel compounds. 

HandyTube’s Stainless Steel products do not contain any listed California Proposition 65 chemicals. California Prop 
65 is a dynamic regulation that adds new substances, issues revised guidance, and is impacted by changes to the 
case law due to ongoing litigation. Consequently, HandyTube Corporation conducts ongoing due diligence and will 
contact you with any updates and changes that might impact this declaration. 

If you have any further questions, please contact me at (302) 697-9521. 

Respectfully, 

Date: March 2, 2023Rebecca Reimer 
Environmental, Health & Safety Manager 


